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Subject: Apple Playschool proposed Child Care Center

From: Deborah Field   
Sent: Monday, February 26, 2024 4:04 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Apple Playschool proposed Child Care Center 

To the Planning Commission:   

I write in favor of Apple Playschool's proposed project at 503 Miller Ave. 

Right now, we are experiencing a dire shortage of child care. The proposed center will provide spots for 
47 more children. This location is  accessible by several different bus lines and convenient to downtown 
and the University of Michigan campus. 

As a neighbor, I believe we should do everything we can to make  Ann Arbor a vibrant home for families 
and children. 

Sincerely,  
Deborah Field 
1228 Pomona Rd. 
Ann Arbor 48103 


